
American Archives Month

The City of San Diego’s Office of the City Clerk In partnership with The Chicano Park Museum and Cultural

Center  (CPMCC) will be hosting its sixth annual “Archives Month” with an exhibit, online lecture, and a tour of

the archives with a focus on one of the oldest neighborhoods in San Diego, “Barrio Logan”, by exploring change

over time. We welcome you to hear and learn about the compelling stories of the Chicano Movement in San

Diego as realized through the land takeover and the establishment of Chicano Park. It is through memory, story,

and place that we learn about this unique and historic community with firsthand accounts and records of the

historic events that took place.

Telling Our Stories – 
Preserving Our Histories: The Chicano Movement in San Diego

Sep 16 - Oct 18, 2024 

City Administration Building | 202 C St. San Diego, CA 92101

This exhibition is an invitation to residents from across San Diego to experience change as

embodied in the lives of “Barrio Logan” residents beginning in the nineteen sixties asking us all to

reflect on: “What would you do?” if you experienced changes in your community and “What might

you do in realizing that such change would impact your neighbors for the rest of their lives?”

Archives Month 2024 | Public Exhibition

Online lecture will be featured on the City Clerk Digital Archives at sandiego.gov/digitalarchives.

"Everything Comes From The Streets" by Alberto L. Pulido, Rigo Reyes et al.

Dr. Alberto López Pulido is the founding chair of the Department of Ethnic Studies and has been on

the faculty at the University of San Diego since 2003. He learned a great deal about community

organizing through collective struggle and self-determination, which inspired him to direct and co-

produce an award-winning documentary on the history and value of lowriding as a cultural

expression in the borderlands of San Diego and Tijuana. 

Archives Month 2024 | Online Lecture

Archives Month 2024 Activities: 

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 @ 1:00PM, 3:00PM

To reserve a space, please email  SEly@sandiego.gov. 

Archives Month 2024 | Tour of Archives

mailto:SEly@sandiego.gov?subject=Archives%20Tour

